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Stinson LLP attorney Michelle Fox has been accepted to the 2022 Federation of Defense & Corporate
Counsel (FDCC) Ladder Down program. Fox was selected because of her unique talents, strengths and
commitment to growth within the legal profession.

Comprised of women lawyers from a diverse range of practice areas and experience levels, Ladder Down is
ayear-long program that provides training and career development through a combination of legal
rainmakers, corporate counsel, judicial and law firm leaders. The goal of the program is to empower women
lawyers through leadership, business development and mentorship.

Foxjoins 23 other women in this year’s inaugural nationwide FDCC Ladder Down class.

Fox supports and counsels business leaders on legal and regulatory matters related to financial services
litigation and mitigation, consumer marketing communications, dispute negotiations, internal
investigations, and resolving daily operational issues and risks within financial service entities. She has
extensive experience as in-house counsel, as a private practitioner and as a Missouri Assistant Attorney
General.
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RELATED CAPABILITIES

Banking & Financial Services
FinTech, Payments & Financial Products

White Collar Criminal Defense & Special Investigations
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